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St. ANTHONY, PARK

May 19, 2014

Barb McMonigal-St.Dennis
375 Jackson Street

Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Mrs. McMonigal-St.Dennis :

I am writing to express the support of the St. Anthony Park Community Council for Dubliner Pub
request for a variance from the sound level limitations as indicated in the St. Paul Noise Ordinance
(Chapter 293 of the St. Paul Legislative Code). SAPCC also understands the variance will be for the
hours of 2:00 p.m. to 11:59 p.m. on Saturday, June 14, 2014,

On May 18“’, 2014 the SAPCC Executive Committee passed a unanimous resolution in favor of
the sound level variance.

On behalf of the SAPCC, I send thanks for your work and consideration.

Sincerely,

Suyapa Miranda
Executive Director
651-649-5992 (Office)
suyapa@sapcc.org (email)




